
 
 
Community COVID Vaccination Clinic at Aurora Juneteenth Freedom & Heritage 
Celebration Saturday 
 
June 16, 2021 – The Kane County Health Department (KCHD) will host a COVID-19 
vaccination clinic this Saturday, June 19 from 3:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. at Dr Martin Luther King Jr. 
Park, Farnsworth Ave. and Grand Blvd. in Aurora in conjunction with the city’s Juneteenth 
Freedom & Heritage Celebration. 

No identification is needed. The event is open to those aged 18 and older. The vaccine available 
will be the one-dose Janssen (J&J) vaccine. 

For additional information and current updates about COVID-19, visit the KCHD website at 
KaneHealth.com or call the health department at 630-208-3801. 
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Contact: Susan Stack  stacksusan@co.kane.il.us 
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